Jacob Paget

From: Neil Deans S 9(2)(3.)

Sent: Wednesday, 22 May 2024 10:22 am

To: Listed Projects

Cc: Max Gander-Cooper; Rachael Mora
Subject: RE: [IN-CONFIDENCE]Feedback on FTA240

Kia ora e Max
| can confirm that as far as we can ascertain, this application does not include any public conservation land.

It does not appear to breach any specific treaty obligations under the Rangitane o Manawatu or Ngati Kahungunu ki
Tamaki Nui a Rua deeds of settlement for which DOC is responsible.

Accordingly, on the information available, we have nothing to advise from DOC'’s perspective that the application is
not eligible for Fast Track consideration.

Regards

Neil Deans

Advisor — RM Reform

Department of Conservation—Te Papa Atawhai

s 9(2)(a)

www.doc.govt.nz

Conservation leadership for our nature
Takina te hi, tiakina te ha, o te ao tiroa

From: Listed Projects <ListedProjects@mfe.govt.nz>
Sent: Monday, May 20, 2024 12:23 PM

To: Neil Deans S 9(2)(a)

Cc: Max Gander-Cooper S 9(2)(a)

Subject: [IN-CONFIDENCE]Feedback on FTA240

Kia ora Neil

Please find attached the application material for the listed project application FTA240 Tararua Wind Farm
Repowering.

The application is for a wind farm in the Manawatu.
The applicant indicates a Wildlife Act approval is required.

Could you please provide comment on:
e if you are aware of anything that would render the project ineligible under clause 18 of the Bill
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e if you are aware of any Treaty settlement matters which relate to the project site.

Could you please aim to provide feedback by close of business 23 May 2024?

Max Gander-Cooper (he/him)
Senior Policy Analyst | Kaitatari Kaupapa Here Matua

Ministry for the Environment | Manatid Mo Te Taiao

s 9(2)(a) | mfe.govt.nz

Caution - This message and accompanying data may contain information that is confidential or subject
to legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that any use, dissemination,
distribution or copying of this message or data is prohibited. If you received this email in error, please
notify us immediately and erase all copies of the message and attachments. We apologise for the
inconvenience. Thank you.





